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In support of HB 2656-Safe Waters Act of 2019 

 
I am writing to support this vital act. Our state is being destroyed by industries with no 
consideration for the public  
or the natural world that is essential to our survival. 
This bill would go a long way toward restoring balance to our ecosystems. 
Poisoning the Earth must stop!  
 
Sincerely, 
Glenna Gray 
Nehalem OR 
 


